
A PLACE FOR ALL CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 

After months of prayer and planning, we expect to break ground on our A Place for All Construction the 
beginning of November!!!  
 
What exactly will be the components of the project? Good Question! 
 
You know from the Capital Campaign brochure — 
the one with the blue cover—that we have broken the  
project into 4 Priorities. It is our hope that we will be able to move forward with all 4.  
The answer will be a combination of the results of our 3-Year Pledge Campaign—currently at a little 
over $1 million PLUS the results of our construction bids which are due October 9. 
 
So—if for any reason you have not yet had the opportunity to turn in your pledge for the capital cam-
paign (or if you’d like to increase your pledge now that we are so close to our  goal) now is the perfect 
time to do that.  
 
This project is real—construction is scheduled to begin November 1. Please help us hit our goal. We can 
do this!  
 
Please forward any questions to either Bob      Knittel, Chair of the Capital Campaign group, Larry Grin-
wis, Chair of the Building Design 
Construction group or Linda Knieriemen.  

OCTOBER 


